FS2 NEWSLETTER – WC 18.03.2024
	This Week
This week we have been learning new sounds each day in our phonics groups.  We have learnt our new phonemes by hearing, saying, reading and writing them.  In maths we have been practising ordering numbers between 0 and 20 both forwards and backwards.  During our shared read sessions, we have been reading the story ‘Grumpycorn’ by Sarah McIntyre.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: class 1 – 89.2% and class 2 – 95.2%

	Next week
We will be continuing learning in our new phonics groups and learn new sounds by hearing, saying, reading and writing them.  
In maths we will be learning about numbers to 20.  This will include making them, matching numeral to quantity, ordering them forwards and backwards and understanding the composition of the teen numbers e.g.  11 is made with one lot of 10 and one lot of one.
	Stars of the week
Reader of the week: class 1 – Charlotte and class 2 – Alfie
Writer of the week: class 1 – and Isla class 2 – Kari
Mathematician of the week: class 1 - Jac and class 2 – Annie
Well done boys and girls.  Miss Brook, Miss Brown, Mrs Barker and Miss Darbyshire are really proud of you!

	Homework
Each Friday, homework will be handed out to your child. This homework should be completed and returned to your child’s class teacher by the date stated on the sheet. Homework can be returned by uploading photographs to Tapestry or a physical copy can be handed in too.

	Reminders
Parent’s evening – Thursday 21st March 2024 or Wednesday 27th March 2024
Easter Bonnet Parade, egg decorating competition and egg rolling – Wednesday 27th March 2024
Please let us know if you are able to help on the library trip – Wednesday 24th April 2024 



